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Wexford Charitable Foundation

Katherine,

It was nice to see you at the gathering in the home of Bob and Heather Cherichella. | certainly enjoyed the
opportunity to meet the Governor and hear her comments. During conversation there was an invitation to identify
ways for the Governor to show her support for the work of the Foundation. This may be one such opportunity.

The Wexford Foundation is now in the decision making stage for our grant awards and it looks like our second
season will also be very exciting. The progress and support we have received has been very gratifying. We
anticipate being able to award even more money than we did last year and to make an even bigger impact on the
community.

| know the Governor is an advocate of community based charities such as ours. | would like to invite her to our
Grant Awards Luncheon to be held the last week of January to show support for our Foundation's goals. We would
like to ask her to say a few remarks, congratulate the winners, and thank the donors. | know that you need to be
careful in selecting appropriate events and | am cognizant of those concerns. However, if the Governor is
available, we would love to have her join us for this very positive event.

Thank you for your consideration of my request. Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions or
suggestions.

Take care,

Jim Hicks

Chairman

Wexford Plantation Charitable Foundation
843-842-8714
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